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Product Change Notice 
PCN#: EE-PCN21016 

08/18/21 
 
 
CLASSIFICATION OF CHANGE: 
End of Life 
 
 
DESCRIPTION OF CHANGE: 
1A3400-09-R has reached end of life. The recommended replacement part is BK-1A3400-09-R. 
 
 
REASON FOR CHANGE: 
This change has been implemented in order to rationalize low volume packaging configurations. 
 
 
EXPECTED INFLUENCE ON QUALITY, RELIABILITY, AND PERFORMANCE: 
There will be no effect on the quality, reliability, or performance. There are no changes to form, fit, and function of 
the devices.  
 
 
PARTS FAMILIES AFFECTED 
 

Part Number Recommended 
Replacement 

1A3400-09-R BK-1A3400-09-R 
 
 
TIME SCHEDULE: 
Effective August 31, 2021 with last shipment date of September 30, 2021. 
 
 
ISSUED BY:  
Jenan Krouchick 
Product Manager – Circuit Protection   
 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
For questions or comments, please contact https://www.eaton.com/content/eaton/us/en-us/products/electronic-
components/contact-us.html 
 
 


